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Date: 25 February 2019 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Travel Assist - 0-25 Transport Policy Consultation 
 
I write to advise you that a consultation on the draft Travel Assistance Policy for 0-25 year 

olds in education has been launched.  The consultation will run from Friday 15 February 

until Tuesday 02 April 2019 and the survey can be accessed at: 

https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-1/0-25-policy/ 

Please take the time to read the draft policy, summary of changes document and 

complete the survey.   

 

Consultation events have been arranged for many groups of stakeholders, including 

seven at special schools as detailed on page 2 of this letter.  Your attendance at one of 

these consultation events would be welcome as it is important that the consultation 

process captures the views of all of our stakeholders. 

 

I trust that this clarifies the schedule of the 0-25 Transport Policy Consultation and how 

you can contribute towards it by attending one of the scheduled meetings.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Anne Ainsworth 

Assistant Director  

Education & Skills 
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TRAVEL ASSIST CONSULTATION MEETINGS 

 

School Date Time 

Hunters Hill 

 

4 March 2019 4-6pm 

Langley School 6 March 2019 6:30pm 

The Pines School 

 

7 March 2019 5pm 

Hamilton School 

 

08 March 2019 9:30am start 

Priestley Smith 11 March 2019 4-6pm 

Fox Hollies School 13 March 2019 4-6pm 

Selly Oak School 

 

14 March 2019 3:30pm-5:15pm 

 

 

 

 


